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December 3, 2004

E

Wildman Harrold

Atrormeys and Connselors

Via First Class Mail

Cindy Klem, Esg.

Office of Legal Counsel

Indiana Department of
Environmental Management

Indiana Government Center N.

100 North Senate Avenue

Suite 1307

Indianapolis, Indiana 46206-6015

- Re:  Raybestos Products Company
Dear Ms. Klem:

In response to your November 29, 2004 letter, we are enclosing some of the
documents that you requested. The enclosed documents respond to your request for
information pertaining to 2004 Shelly Ditch and Sugar Creek samples, and information
related to the continuing negotiations with US EPA concerning the potential for further
Shelly Ditch remediation. We still are compiling the stormwater-related information and

will forward that as soon as possible.

Sincerely,
WILDMAN, HARROLD, ALLEN & DIXON LLP
Qe Wadlom {%

Joseph F. Madonia
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